NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Nozzolio welcomes Morgan Bruno as a participant in his

College Level Internship Program

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO January 29, 2015

Seneca Falls- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently welcomed Morgan Bruno as an intern in his
Seneca Falls District Office. Morgan is currently a sophomore at Keuka College where she is
pursuing a Bachelor's degree in Communications. In addition to her studies, Morgan is a
member of the Keuka College Division III Women's Lacrosse team. Morgan is a graduate of

Mynderse Academy and the daughter of Mark and Melissa Bruno of Seneca Falls.



Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and Morgan Bruno.



